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Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $7.9 billion over the next four years, continuing its program to deliver 215 new and
upgraded schools to support communities across NSW. This is the largest investment in public education
infrastructure in the history of NSW.

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for communities across

NSW. The delivery of these important projects is essential to the future learning needs of our students and supports
growth in the local economy.

Project overview
A project is underway to redevelop Kyeemagh Public School to bring students new and improved facilities and

support the growing student community. The project will deliver flexible learning spaces, a new library, canteen, hall,
covered outdoor learning area (COLA) and upgrades to the staff administration area.

Progress summary

The school canteen, hall and covered outdoor learning spaces are now finished and are ready for use by students and
staff.

Works will continue on the multi-court sports space and external landscaping around the school. These works are
expected to be completed in early 2022.
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Traffic management around the school

During the final works, traffic management and alternative footpath routes will be in place where required for the
safety of the local community and workers.

Will there be any changes to student and staff access?

There are no changes to the current pedestrian flows or school entry points when students and staff. All students will
continue to enter via the main school gates on Jacobson Avenue.

How will the operational area of the school be safely separated from the construction zone?

The construction site will be separated with barriers and fencing and not pose a risk to staff, students or the local
community. The school will operate in the newly completed part of the school, while the remaining construction work
continues.
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